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Dear Sirs, On behalf of my wife, Mrs Flora Kerr and myself, we wish to lodge our objections to the above proposed scheme at
Netherbarns. We are both proud of our Border heritage and recognise the importance of Sir Walter Scott and his home to our
local community. Visitor numbers are crucial in this day and age and any development which impacts adversely on this factor is

not welcome. The settini of Abbotsford House and its gardens must be protected. Yours faithfully, (Mr) Thomas Kerr, I -



